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Bepublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Advisory No. 313 s 2023

August 18, 2023

Review and Revision of Monitoring Tools for Inclusion Program

This is in reference to the attached advisory dated August 9, 2023, from
Director Liela P. Areola, Bureau of Learning Delivery, relative to the above-captioned

activity to be held in Kabayan Hotel, Pasay City.

For information and guidance of all concerned.

WILF o RAL, CESO III
Redional Director

Encl.: As stated
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Bepublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Chucation

BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY

Office of the Director

ADVISORY
August 9, 2023

This is in reference to the enclosed Advisory dated July 25, 2023 relative to
the REVIEW AND REVISION OF MONITORING TOOLS FOR INCLUSION
PROGRAMS to be conducted by the Bureau of Learning Delivery - Student Inclusion
Division (BLD-SID) on August 15-18, 2023 at the Kabayan Hotel, 423 Epifanio Delos
Santos Avenue, Pasay City, National Capital Region.

All other details stipulated in the said memorandum remain the same.

For any further queries or clarifications, kindly contact Mr. Nicanor M. San
Gabriel Jr., Supervising Education Program Specialist, BLD-SID, through email at
nicanor.sangabriel@deped.gov.ph.

For information and guidance.
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4/F Bonifacio Building, DepZd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600
Tel. No,: ((2) 636-6540; {02) 633-6549 / Fax No.: (02) 637-4347
Email Address: bld.od@deped.gov.ph
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Bepartment of Ebucation
BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY

“Gffica of the Director

ADVISBORY
25 July 2023

In reference to BepEd Memorandnm DM-CT-2023-139 dated June 2, 2023,
the Regional Offices are advised that the Writeshops on tho Review, Revision, and
Finsiizatiorn of Monitoring Taols for tho Implomentation of Inclusion Programs
scheduled initiplly onJuly 11-14 and July 25-28, 2023 shall be moved to August 15-
18 and September 12-15, 2023 in NCR and Region VII, respectively due to the
encountered issues in the procurcment of the venue, The specific venue of the
aforesaid event shall be announced throuph a separate advisory,

All other details in the said Memorandwm shall remain the same.

For information and guidance,

tor IV

;gwm le::.l’u:mau%u;;mﬁq 1600
GAs.a540; 6338549 Nou 33T
Mmbﬂs@m&wﬂb o3

4/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600
Tel. No.: (02} 636-6540; (02) 633-6549 / Fax No,: (02} 637-4347
Email Address; bld,od@deped.gov.ph




